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Applications will be accepted until June 3, 2021.  Space is limited. 
 

Classes will be held every Tuesday from June 8th through July 20th, 2021 

from 6:00 P.M. to 7:30 P.M. at the Forest Park Police Department. 

There is no fee to participate. 
 

Children ages 12 to 17 are encouraged to participate. 

Topics will include Patrol, Criminal Investigations Division, Crime Scene 

Investigations, K-9, Gangs, Drug and Alcohol Awareness, Police 

Interaction, and much more! 

For more information, please contact Sgt. Zackery at  

404-366-7280 ext. 109 or email fpcommunityaffairs@forestparkga.gov 


